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I think children have the right to have indoor out door play by their own choice, childcare centres 
should all have an adequately sized out door space where children can run play and explore. So many 
centres have an artificial out door space where children children deserve to be able to explore the 
actual natural world so they are not afraid of it there are so many opportunities for wonder and 
curiosity in just being able to be in nature. Enhance wellbeing, curiosity, health physical and mental. 


